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From: Arne Petersen
To: Ford, John; Lazar, Steve; humcofair@frontiernet.net
Subject: Mitigation?
Date: Monday, April 11, 2022 7:19:16 PM

Mr. Lazar,Ford,
Are you seriously suggesting that raising the noise limit is a mitigation method? You
submitted an MND?
Your whole argument is that “they are unable to attract event organizers.” What made you
think that you could move forward with that garbage logic?
You are wasting my time with nonsense. Come up with a better argument or pull the plug on
this damn project.
- Arne R.W. Petersen
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